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 29th September 2023 

Year 11 Bath University Trip 
 
Dear Parents or Carers,  
  
I would like to take this opportunity to inform you about a trip to Bath University on the 13th 
of December 2023, exclusively offered to only Wadham Year 11 students. 
  
Timings 
Students will be leave Wadham School at 9am and travel via coach to Bath University. The 
aim of this trip is to explore further education, experience a university lecture, have a 
campus tour and the chance to ask questions in a student Q&A session.  
Following this open day, all students will be transported into the city centre to explore any 
Christmas Market stalls that remain and have independent time to shop. 
We are aiming to be back at Wadham School by 7pm.  
 
Students will need to bring their own packed lunches for the trip, but will have an opportunity 
to purchase food in the city if they wish to. Should your son or daughter be eligible for free 
school meals they will be provided with a packed lunch.   
Students will need to wear suitable clothing for the trip, a warm coat and suitable footwear. 
 
 
Transport and costs 
This is not a compulsory excursion, but provides a unique opportunity to experience further 
education. 
All travel will be by Berry’s Coaches and unfortunately it is not possible for this to be totally 
funded by the school.  In order to enable this activity, we are asking for a fee of £20 to be 
paid via iPay,or pay cash or cheque to the finance office by the 20TH Oct 2023.  By 
making this payment you are giving permission for your son or daughter to participate.  If you 
would like a reminder of your iPay login details please email or telephone reception for help. 
 
   
If you have any questions please feel free to email me on kwright@wadhamschool.co.uk  
  
Yours faithfully,  
  

  
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Keri Wright 
Head of Year 11  
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